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August 22, 2022 

Littleleaf Pedestrian Bridge & Mammoth Hall Trail 
Culvert Rehabilitation 

Contract: 22ECS-BE-05BSE 

In April 2022, the City of Toronto notified residents of planned construction work to rehabilitate the 
Littleleaf Pedestrian Bridge & Mammoth Hall Trail Culvert Rehabilitation (see map). Due to supply 
chain issues this work is deferred until summer 2023. An update will be provided once the work has 
been rescheduled.  

MAP OF WORK AREA 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about this upcoming project, please contact us. 

Contract 22ECS-BE-05BSE 

Field Ambassador Maria Lippa, 416 416-495-4233 
LittleLPB@morrisonhershfield.com 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed
holidays)

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/scarboroughnorth 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
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